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Welcome to our new look school newsletter, filled with
information and useful dates for the diary.

If you need to contact the school please phone 01733
262696 or email office@npa.pkat.co.uk
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On Wednesday 24 May, Year 4 pupils from all 4 PKAT primary schools worked together
at Nova using electronic kits and computing skills to create moving vehicles. It was
wonderful to see pupils engaging in STEM activities; problem solving, predicting and
testing. There will be many more of these collaborative events in the future.

We met some lovely new families and saw plenty of familiar faces at the EYFS meeting.
New starters could sample school lunches, explore the EYFS classroom and outside
area and meet their new teachers.

Recent trips have been very successful. Year 5 were respectful, inquisitive and so well
behaved on their recent visit to Peterborough Cathedral where they learnt about the
history of Peterborough and the Cathedral itself.

Sailing, climbing and generally being super adventurous was the aim of the day for
Year 6 at Grafham Water. Again behaviour was superb and the children really surprised
themselves with how fearless they could be.

We had perfect weather for KS1 and KS2 Sports Days and it was lovely to welcome
families to cheer on their children.

As the hot weather continues, children will need to come to school with sunscreen on
and brings hats and water bottles. Please continue to support the school by sending
children in their Nova Uniforms Children should not wear jewellery apart from small ear
studs or wear nail varnish.

There are lots of other exciting events coming up over the next term which are listed on
page 2.

We hope you all have a wonderful half term and we look forward to welcoming
everyone back to school for a happy and exciting final half term

Mrs Sally Hudson
Deputy Headteacher
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Cambridge Museum Visit Wednesday 28 June Year 3

Summer Fete and Nova Launch
Event

Thursday 29 June - 3:20pm All welcome

Young Explorer Camp Tuesday 4 July to Wednesday 5 July Year 5

Open Classroom Week
Wednesday 5 July - 2:50pm

Thursday 6 July - 2:50pm
Friday 7 July - 2:50pm

All classrooms open

Shine Week Week beginning 10 July
Various events throughout
the week for pupils.  More

information to follow

Move Up Morning Monday 17 July - morning
All pupils to meet their

new teachers

Leavers Presentation Tuesday 18 July - 2:00pm
Year 6 pupils and

parents

Year 6 Leavers Party Tuesday 18 July - 5:00pm to 6:30pm Year 6

Rocksteady Concert Wednesday 19 July - afternoon
Parents of Rocksteady

pupils

Last morning of school Thursday 20 May
All children finish at

1:00pm
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